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A meeting of the Planning Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was held on June 8, 2009 at 4:30 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut.
Present were Dr. Robert Cronin, Alice Jones and committee members: Linda Bulvanoski, Charles Cosgriff, Monica Gati, and Steve Sordi.
The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. in the Conference Room by Monica Gati as Mrs. Bulvanoski was late in arrival due to another commitment.
Alice Jones updated the committee on the progress being made in implementing Woodbury Middle School’s 2008-2009 School Improvement Plan.  Topics discussed were literacy initiatives and the successful use of the reading workshop model, Anne Uberti’s work with math teacher’s, remedial math help for students by strand, common assessments in math, a student driven service project which will collect data on disenfranchised students and club memberships, new hires and student intervention.
.  
Dr. Cronin updated the committee on the following issues:
1. Curriculum Coordinators and future development of coordinators’ goals, objectives, and measurable indicators of success.

2. Proposals for two new clubs: BES Math League and a Middle School Club to Promote Reading.

3. Summer School Status

4. Connecticut Center for School Change Grant: in year 4 of a 5 year grant, next year’s monies will be used for professional development for administrators and new curriculum coordinators.
This was the Planning Committee’s final meeting until September.  The Planning Committee decided to continue to meet at 4:30 p.m. when meetings resume in the fall.
  The meeting was adjourned by Linda Bulvanoski at 5:43 p.m.

Submitted,

Linda Bulvanoski
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